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March 12, 1993 | GE'N 80 Swan Way, Rm 200

] R QOakland, CA 54621

Mr. Ed Ralston ¢ O (510) 271-4530
UNOCAL wed

P.0.Box 5155
San Ramon, CA 94583

Ssubject: Work Plan Approval for UNOCAL gstation #0746 at
3943 Broadway, Oakland 94611

Dear Mr. Ralston:

This office has completed review of KEI’s Revised Work
Plan/Proposal, dated February 15, 1993, for the above referenced
site. The proposed pilot vapor extraction test to assess the
feasibility of vapor extraction at this site is acceptable.

Field work should commence within 45 days of the date of this
letter. ©Please notify this office 48 hours prior to the start of
field activities.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at
(510) 271-4530.

Sincerely,

eva chu
Hazardous Materials Specialist

ce: Rich Hiett, RWQCB
Aram Kaloustian, KEI, 2401 Stanwell Dr., Suite 400, Concord
CA 94520
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